Fire District # 1 Marlboro Township

The Annual Budget Workshop meeting for Fire District # 1, Marlboro Township, was held on Tuesday, November 16, 2010. The meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairman Borden at 8:00 pm, as per the Open Public Meeting Act. All rose to salute the flag.

ROLL CALL: John Borden.....: Present

Paul Elkin............ Present Doug Tilton......... Present Charles VanCuren...: Present Michael MacDonald: Present

Mr. Brodsky, Attorney and Ron Petrics, Auditor, also present.

Preparation of 2001 Proposed Budget.

Commissioner VanCuren made a motion (79) to adjourn the meeting at 9:07 pm, seconded by Commissioner Tilton. ALL AGREED.

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah A. Borden Clerk for the Board